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Hello 5CS, 

What a rollercoaster of a year it has been for us all! I cannot believe that the time has come for you to 

continue your Howley journey onto year 6. I have missed you all very much and I am extremely proud of each 

and every one of you for how hard you have all worked during these strange times. I hope that you and your 



families have been keeping well and I cannot wait to see you all again in September to help you all prepare 

for year 6. 

 

Year 5 certainly has been a memorable year! Here are a few of my highlights… 

 

During our ‘Groovy Greeks’ topic you all wrote fantastic myths and created some delicious flatbread as well 

as creating amazing labyrinths and masks. Do you remember constructing your Bee-Bot mazes? They were 

all brilliant! I’m especially proud of our Rosa Parks assembly, we all sent a very powerful message to everyone 

watching and listening. The mocktails maths lesson was also a particular highlight for me as I know how much 

you all enjoyed creating your selection of drinks along with the fantastic understanding you all showed of 

fractions, decimals and percentages! I hope you all have some great memories too! 

 

I wish you all a wonderful summer and I hope that you all 

manage to have a good rest and I am so excited to see 

you all again in September. 

 

Take care and remember to look after yourselves and 

your families, 

 

With very best wishes, 

 

Miss Savage 

https://www.rd.com/list/disney-princess-quotes 


